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Headteacher’s Newsletter – 5th November 
 

Parent Teacher Consultations 
Our parent teacher meetings are set for next week and you should now have your 
appointment times. 
 

These are mostly via Google Meet and so you need to have Google Meet installed on a 
laptop or tablet or phone and you must be logged in as your child. 
 

If you need help with the App or the login details please ask me at drop off, or ask your 
child’s teacher at pick up or contact Helen Holdaway in the office. 
 

Covid 
Thank you for your support with helping us all to stay as safe as possible at this time when 
the rates do seem very high all around us. 
 

As you know, we are having as many meetings as possible remotely (parent teacher 
meetings via Google Meet) and we ventilate a lot so do have the doors and windows open 
in school. 
 

In line with government guidance please, as adults, do keep testing twice a week - 
https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests and if anyone has 
symptoms please book a PCR test - https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test 
 

Anti-Bullying Week 
National Anti-Bullying Week is Monday 15th November – Friday 19th November. To launch 
this week we would like to invite everyone to wear odd socks to school on Monday 15th 
November. This is a great way to help us to celebrate that we are all unique! 
 

Children in Need (Friday 19th November) 
We will be supporting Children in Need. 
 

In exchange for a donation, children can wear something yellow to school maybe yellow 
tights, a yellow jumper, yellow bow. (Not full mufti day as we have PE). They will also make 
and decorate a cake.  
 

Friend’s of St Paul’s 
Christmas Craft – 3rd December at 3pm 
This is an opportunity for people to buy Christmas Items. It will run after school from 3pm 
 

If you or a family member or friend would like to have a stall, they will be very welcome in 
exchange for a donation – cash or raffle prize – to The Friends of St Paul’s. Please contact a 
committee member or email friends@stpaulstongham.com  
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